

Founded 1967 P. O. Box 641 Neenah, WI 54957-0641 **April 2009 Newsletter**

Drifter's officers serving for 2008-2009 snowmobile season:
President: Jeff Raash ~ Vice President: Katie Salm
Secretary: Lisa Bombinski ~Treasurer: Ken Romberg

Trail Boss: Mark Bombinski ~Board Members: Dave Kron & Keith Rushford

Next Meeting: Thursday, April 9th, 7:30p.m., at the Rodeo Bar & Grill, 2788 Towne Court, Neenah, in the Winncrest Banquet Hall. We would like all members and friends to attend and enjoy the fun!!

Elections: At the March meeting we held the nominations for the elected positions and they are as follows:

President: Jeff Raash, Mark Bombinski

Vice President: Katie Salm

<u>Treasurer</u>: Ken Romberg, Tim Schroeder Secretary: Lisa Bombinski, Rick Schroeder

Board: Dave Kron, Keith Rushford, Chip Brown, Rob Lewis

Trail Boss: Kirk Ecklund, Mark Bombinski

ELECTIONS WILL HELD AT THE APRIL MEETING!!!

- > Trail Unmarking: To be announced.
- **Groomer Report:** The groomer is currently being serviced. Come to the meeting for further details.
- ➤ <u>Clayton Fest</u>: Please join us for the 8th Annual Clayton Fest!! This event will be held on June 20th. The Drifters will serve the food and beverages again this year. Volunteers needed!! Haze will play from 8-midnight. Please come to the meeting to discuss more details.
- ➤ <u>Drifters New Website</u>: Jeremy Probst continues to work on our new website. Please visit http://www.dirfterssnowmobileclub.com to review and bring your ideas to the meeting for suggestions and/or improvements. Jeremy is seeking additional information to help complete our website.

We will have a special Trail Twister at this next meeting you must be present to win!

Items for discussion:

- ⇔ Groomer/Trail Update
- ⇒ Clayton Fest and Backwards Raffle
- ⇒ Open Floor

Please mark your calendars for the upcoming meetings: May 14th